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Rome, 4 June 2008 
 

Information 3 
 
Dear Brothers,  

 
We are fast approaching the date of the International Seminar  “Actualization of the 

Pauline charism in the third millennium: spirituality and mission”, programmed from 18 
June to 3 July 2008 in the house of Divin Maestro in Ariccia. Its preparation is 
practically complete and we are waiting for the arrival of the participants, to whom 
we offer even now a warm and fraternal wish of welcome.  

 
In the prospect of a more vast participation of the members of the Congregation 

to this event, willed by the VIII General Chapter, the Secretariat of the Seminar has 
created a new space, open to all, on our official site paulus.net: it will be activated on 
10 June and will contain useful information, documents, interventions, inputs, 
homilies and the acts of the Seminar. The most important and significant moments of 
the Seminar, like the opening talk of the Superior General, the conferences, the inputs 
and the interventions of the participants will be made available on line. We invite 
you, therefore, to check the site periodically. The Secretariat will update it everyday 
with opportune  communications.  

 
We inform the participants to the Seminar that the rooms of the Casa Divin 

Maestro are equipped with internet connections and with international phone 
connections as well. It is advisable, moreover, that each one bring with 
himself/herself his/her own notebook to facilitate personal study and work during 
the progress of the Seminar itself.  

 
Dear Brothers, we look at the Seminar as a moment of particular grace for the 

whole Congregation. Let us thank together the divine Master for such a precious gift 
and let us invoke him so that it may be a privileged occasion for renewal and for the 
relaunching of our charism and mission, following the steps of blessed James 
Alberione.    

 
Fraternally in Saint Paul,  

 
Fr. Jose Pottayil and Br. Takahito Tokuda 

General Councilors  SSP and Coordinators of the Seminar  


